
27.6.25 

Our Week in Year 1 

This week we have… 

English – We looked at the prefix -un and wrote sentences with our new words. 

Maths – We have been learning geometry (directions e.g. above, below, left, right, forwards, 

backwards).  

RE – We continued with our ‘Dialogue and Encounter’ topic by beginning our learning on 

Judaism.  

Science – We continued with our material topics and predicted whether different materials 

are waterproof or not. 

Music – We continued learning our dance for our summer fayre performance! Hopefully lots 

of you will be able to watch it next Saturday. 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 30th June 3.15-4.00 - Art showcase - see below. The children have made bird 

sculptures! 

Saturday 5th July – Summer Fayre! Raffle tickets were sent home this week. Please hand 

any tickets and money to the office. 

Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July – Parents Evening – more details to follow. 

Wednesday 9th July – Year 1 trip to Farnham Library. Please complete the permission 

form, which is on ScoPay now. Please note change on timings – see below. 

Friday 18th July – End of term – finish at 1:30pm. No Games lesson today so please wear 

normal uniform. 

Notes for parents 

Tuesday 1st July – Swans PE changed to Wednesday 2nd July. Please bring PE kits in on 

Wednesday 2nd July. 



Wednesday 9th July – Year 1 trip to Farnham Library -CHANGE IN TIMINGS- The library 

have requested that we go in two groups.  Therefore, Swans will walk to the library in the 

morning, leaving at approx. 8.55 am and back for break time and Skylarks will walk in the 

afternoon, leaving at approx. 12.45pm and return in time for pickup. 

Homework – Spellings (above  after   below   left   right   their  too  were   there), 

Mathletics X 2 and reading your RWI books. 

Water Bottles – Please could we not have stickers/jewel stickers on the water bottles.  We 

are finding that children are getting upset when they fall off or go missing. Thank you. 

Glue sticks – Thank you all for your donations throughout the year, we really do appreciate 

it. If you are able to donate any glue sticks for this half term we would be very grateful! 

Thank you. 

Summer caps – As the weather improves, your child can wear a cap to school, ideally the red 

St Polycarp’s cap. Please can you make sure your child’s name is inside! 

Accelerated Reader – As children complete RWI Phonics, they will move onto reading 

Accelerated Reader books and Master Reader lessons (learning about reading comprehension 

skills). You will be given a letter with further details on this should this apply to your child. 

The website to access Accelerated Reader is Welcome (renaissance-go.com). 

Recommended reading books – list on website. 

 

 

 

 

Have a relaxing weekend! 

The Year 1 Team 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fglobal-zone61.renaissance-go.com%2fwelcomeportal%2f6712852&c=E,1,kn2SIL9yAZJUU8B7p75sqwlWd5oj8nzckxusKDjyE8IjDqPYnPE2kaXJYS-rnLyh209aA03MwOJ3zu4zTSIyydDd5rCibwLB0pV2tua8dEtXbcccj4XuDzbvI2So&typo=1

